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General Sir Arthur Currie, G. C. B., etc., 
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McGill University, MONTREAL.

My dear General,

Reference your letter of the 9th instant.

Mr. George Polos, the proprietor of the Dominion 
Cafe, 139, Orâig Street East, should apply personally to the 
Liquor Commission at 3^, St. Paul Street West, if he desires a 
tavern license.

He should ask to see Mr. Edmond Dansereau. I am 
afraid however, the chanoe of securing this additional license 
is very small, as the Commission has decided to grant no more 
licenses for the present.

However, should Mr. George Polos be given a 
letter of recommendation from you, the matter would, no doubt, 
oome up before the Honourable Mr. George Simard, the Chairman of 
the Commission, and, he would have a better chance of securing a 
license.

I have telephoned to Mr. Edmond Dansereau and 
asked him to give to Mr. Polos, a special consideration, should 
he present himself.

I hope you had a very pleasant trip in England. 

,/ith kindest regards to Lady Currie and yourself, 

I am,

Very sincerely you.
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